
 

 
April 17, 2007 
 
 
Dear Customer:  
 
In December 2006, NeuStar renegotiated its contract with the Internet Corporation for Assigned Names 
and Numbers (ICANN) to maintain operational and administrative control of the registry for the .BIZ 
TLD. The current contract is available for public review at 
http://www.icann.org/tlds/agreements/biz/registry-agmt-08dec06.htm. 
 
Section 7.3 of this contract permits NeuStar to increase wholesale registry fees by a maximum of 10% per 
year (from a baseline of $6.00 per year), provided registrars are notified six months in advance. 
 
This correspondence serves as official six-month notice that NeuStar will increase the wholesale registry 
fees charged for billable transactions processed in the .BIZ top-level domain (TLD). NeuStar is taking 
this action to align .BIZ domain prices more closely with those of competing global TLDs. 
 
As of October 19, 2007 at 00:00:00 GMT, all transactions processed in .BIZ will incur a $6.42 fee per 
domain year with the exception of the Redemption Grace Period (RGP) fees, which will remain 
unchanged. This amount includes all registry fees due to ICANN. 
 
As always, NeuStar remains committed to maintaining the highest levels of infrastructure security and 
stability – and we will continue to offer attractive marketing rebate programs on an equal-access basis to 
all accredited and operational .BIZ registrars. 
 
Please contact NeuStar's Registrar Support Team if you have questions or comments. Thank you. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Richard Tindal 
Vice President, Registry Services 
NeuStar, Inc. 
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